Sample Letter to the Editor

Dear Editor-
According to studies, improper use of prescription medication, or non-adherence, costs the healthcare system as much as $290 billion every year in hospitalizations and other costly procedures that could have been prevented through proper medication adherence. As an independent pharmacist, I try to make it as simple as possible for patients to maintain their prescription regimen, and one of the new services we offer to address this issue is known as medication synchronization. Medication synchronization allows a patient to obtain all their prescriptions on the same day each month, necessitating only one trip to the pharmacy. Unlike mail order services that offer auto-refill programs, medication synchronization is highly personalized. Pharmacists speak with the patient in advance to identify any changes in their prescriptions which helps promote patient interaction with the pharmacist. 
I urge patients to work with their pharmacist and take advantage of such services to help maintain their adherence to their prescription regimen to help avoid unnecessary health complications.
Sincerely, 
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